
 

 

The Nottinghamshire County Council (Forge Hill, Hallams Lane, 
High Road, Hurts Croft, The Close and Woodland Grove, Chilwell) 

(Prohibition of Waiting) Traffic Regulation Order 2020 (5279) 
Statement of Reasons 

 

Nottinghamshire County Council have received complaints regarding obstructive 
parking around the above junctions and along Forge Hill which is causing difficulties 
for larger vehicles to access / egress the roads. 
 
To help alleviate these problems it is therefore proposed to introduce No Waiting At 
Any Time (Double Yellow Lines) around the junctions, and to introduce No Waiting 
Monday to Friday 8:30am and 4:30pm along Forge Hill. 
 


